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Docketing Case No. 
10-0176-EL-ATA 

Notes: 

Please docket the following in the case number above. Thank you. 

COMMENT DESCRIPTION: 
I am asking PUCO to please consider a modification to their findings on this case. The ruling was summer rates 
were to be in effect from April 1 to Oct 31. It appears the summers and winters are returning to the cold winters 
such as the 1880's and late 40's and into mid 50's. If this is the case, we in Ohio can expect extreme winters such 
as the one just experienced. Our heating for our homes extends well into mid April in past mild winters. I am 
asking PUCO to consider modifying the winter period to extend until April 15, just 2 weeks more than current 
ruling. This seems like a realistic cutoff point for heating. 
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